Dear Sir,

Bishop Darlington thanks you for the many clippings
you are sending him concerning the persecution of
Christians in the near east. As he is doing all he can
to help make matters better for the persecuted people
I think you should not waste sending so many articles
him but mail them to your state senator at Washington
or to the Office of the Secretary of State, where the
information may be needed

321 NORTH FRONT ST.

Dec 13.1922

eroy F. Baker Leentand



THIS SIDE OF CARD IS FOR ADDRESS

48 Fulton St.

New York City